
 

 

 

BAYSHORE NOTICE 
 

 

TO ALL BICYCLE OWNERS 
WITH BICYCLE(S) IN THE GARAGE BICYCLE RACKS 

 

 

With good weather on its way, many residents will be 

dusting off their bikes, located at the bike’s racks in 

the garage.  

 

We would like to remind all residents that bikes are to 

be registered with the management office.  

 

Once registered a yellow tag with the bike spot will be 

issued and must be visible on the bike.   

 

Bikes that are not registered and do not have a yellow 

tag will be cut from the rack and removed.  

 

SAFE AND HAPPY BIKING 
 

 
 

LARLYN PROPERTY MANAGEMENT LTD. 

As agents for and on behalf of DCC 19 


